
	

	 	

 
 

 
 
October 15, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
TO: ALL NATIONAL CLINICAL TRIALS NETWORK (NCTN) MEMBERS 
 
FROM: SWOG Operations Office 
 
RE: SWOG Biospecimen Bank (Lab #200) 

  
 
MEMORANDUM  
 
 
IRB Review Requirements 
(  ) No review required 

 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
The purpose of this memorandum is to inform sites that the shipping address for 
the Leukemia Division of the SWOG Biospecimen Bank (Lab #200) has 
changed.   
 
Effective immediately, all specimens being shipped to Lab #200 should be 
shipped to the following address: 
 
SWOG Biospecimen Bank 
Leukemia Division 
Nationwide Children’s Hospital 
575 Children’s Crossroads, Room WB2255 
Columbus, OH 43215 
 
Note that the address for the Solid Tissue, Myeloma & Lymphoma Division of the 
SWOG Biospecimen Bank (Lab #201) has not changed. 
 
For questions regarding the change of address, please contact 
mglab@nationwidechildrens.org. 
 
cc: PROTOCOL & INFORMATION OFFICE 
 
 

 


